
All four Garaway Elementary schools will come together for a 
Christmas Program for Grades 2-4. The program with take 
place on Sunday, December 15, at 2:00 p.m. In the High School 
Gym. Please be there at 1:15 p.m.  You will also be able to view 
artwork that students have worked on during the first 
semester.  


